4/28/15

Dear Parents,

Due to construction at the Triton track and conflicts with the high school schedules we
have been forced to revise our meet schedule. Our new schedule will be as follows:

5/7115 (Thursday) Newburyport @ Triton with Triton and Georgetown 3:15
21115 (Monday) Newburyport @ Hamilton-Wenham with Hamilton-Wenham and Ipswich 4:30*
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5/27/15 (Wednesday) Newburyport @ Ipswich 3:15
6/3/15 (Wednesday) CALS @ Pentucket 3:15
Our fourth meet is being rescheduled by Bob Clarke.

*The start time for our meet with Hamilton-Wenham and Ipswich at Hamilton-Wenham is 4:30
because no bus is available to transport us until 3:15.

If you have any questions about this schedule you can contact me at 978-317-2934 or call Bob
Clarke at NHS. 978-465-4440 x 3.

Sincerely,

Cliff Smith



